
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

Break the Rules Day

The children who have received a
Headteacher’s award this week are:

 
Little Acorns/Seedlings: Cody for his
excellent writing #Ambition
Sapling: Harry for his fantastic learning!
#Ambition.
Arthur Gre. for his sewing skills in d & t
#Independence #Ambition #Confidence.
Codie for his incredible piano playing
#Ambition #Confidence

Huge well done to you all!

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton - I would like to give a warm welcome to our newly
appointed EYFS teacher, Mrs O’Neill, who will be covering Mrs Watson-Lazowki’s maternity leave. Mrs
O’Neill is going to be visiting school over the next half term to ensure transition is smooth and so the
children can get to know her. We are looking forward to welcoming her to the Moor First family!

We only have one more week to go until we close for our Easter holidays. Mr Reynolds will be in school in
the second week of the holidays working his magic on our outdoor areas. If anyone is able to help in any

way, please inform the office before Friday 11 .th

We are looking forward to a busy last week of term!  

The value we focused on this week was
Responsibility. The children who have clearly
demonstrated this to their teachers are:

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Elias
Sapling - Year 1: Lily
Sapling - Year 2: Eddie
Oak - Year 3: Ollie
Oak - Year 4: Nancy 

Attendance
Our class

attendance winners
for this week are
Sapling, for a third

week running!
Fantastic!

Our Celebration Café will be held on Monday
7th April at 9am. All families of our Star of the
Week winners will be invited. Parents/Carers of

children invited, will have received a text to
remind them of the date/time.

*There will be no Star of the Week awards next week.*

Easter Church Service 

The
 winning house 

team for this half term
is the.......

BLUE TEAM
All children in the blue
team can come in non-
uniform on Friday 2

May.

nd

On 
Friday 11  April weth

are holding our 
Easter café and Hat Parade. 

We always look forward to this
event and hope you will support

us again this year! All children are
welcome to create/design their
own hat, we cannot wait to see

their creations!The children will do
their Hat Parade at 2:00pm, the
café will open to all at 2:15pm and

we will draw the raffle at
3:00pm. There will be raffle

tickets available to buy the on the
day too! Lets hope the weather
stays as sunny as it has been this

week.

We
are asking for 
cake donations

for our Easter event.
We would be so

grateful if you could
donate to make the

cafe as 
successful as 

possible!

TT Rockstars Competition

Oak class had a TT Rockstar
competition this week. Battle of the
bands!! We had 4 children who won a

certificate for their efforts and
participation. 

Joint 1  - Jack and Maisiest

Joint 2  - Ella W and Ella-Rosend

Brilliant work, well done! 

Operation Encompass
We are an ‘Operation Encompass’ school. This is
something we have to share with our families.

Operation encompass aims to send timely
communication to school for any child who is a

victim/witness of domestic abuse outside of school.
The DSL/DDSL receive police alert messages

informing us of these incidents and we complete
wellbeing checks with the children as a follow up.

On Thursday 10  April we will be taking part in an
Easter Service at Christ Church. All families are
invited to attend. Children are to be dropped off
at school at the usual time of 8:40pm and staff
will be responsible for walking them across to the
Church. If you wish to join, the service will start at

9:15am and is expected to last around 30-45
minutes.
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All children are invited
to come into school in
their own clothes on

Friday 11  April. This will
be in return for £1 to
be paid via ParentPay.
A reminder that this is
also the last day of the

Spring term!
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